Planning Sub-Committee

Meeting of Croydon Council’s Planning Sub-Committee held on Thursday, 29 July 2021 at
9.58pm in Council Chamber, Town Hall, Katharine Street, Croydon CRO 1NX

This meeting was Webcast — and is available to view via the Council’s Web Site

MINUTES

Present: Councillor Chris Clark (Chair);
Councillors Clive Fraser, Humayun Kabir, Gareth Streeter and lan Parker

Also
Present: Councillor Leila Ben-Hassel

The Chair proposed for the Planning Sub-Committee to be adjourned and
reconvene at the rise of the Planning Committee meeting following the
suspension of the guillotine in accordance with section 6.8 in Part 4K of the
Constitution — Planning and Planning Sub-Committee Procedure. The Chair
proposed for the suspension of the guillotine and to adjourn the meeting. This
was seconded by Councillor Humayun Kabir. The motion to adjourn the
Planning Sub-Committee meeting was put forward to the vote and was carried
with three Members voting in favour.

At 10:01pm the Planning Sub-Committee meeting was adjourned

At 10:38pm the Planning Sub-Committee resumed the meeting.

PART A
A25/21 Minutes of the previous meeting

The Planning Sub-Committee resolved to defer this item to the next meeting.

A26/21 Disclosure of Interest

There were no disclosures of a pecuniary interest not already registered.

A27/21 Urgent Business (if any)

There was none.



A28/21

A29/21

Signed:

Date:

Planning applications for decision

At 10:38pm, in accordance with section 6.8 in Part 4K of the Constitution —
Planning and Planning Sub-Committee Procedure, the Chair proposed the
motion to defer the item to be heard at the next Planning Sub-Committee
meeting. This was seconded by Councillor Clive Fraser. The motion to defer
the item was put forward to the vote and was unanimously approved.

20/03623/FUL 82 Pollards Hill North, Norbury, SW16 4NY

Demolition and erection of 5 houses and associated car parking, cycle
parking, refuse storage and landscaping

Ward: Norbury and Pollards Hill
Recommendation: Grant permission

This item was deferred to be heard at the next Planning Sub-Committee
meeting.

The meeting ended at 10.39 pm




